
Weekly Newsletter
St. Joseph’s Catholic Primary School

Friday 9th February 2024 

Ready  Respectful  Safe

It doesn’t seem that long ago that I was writing to you to
inform you that Mrs. Dodd was expecting a baby, to now

on her last day before going on her maternity leave.
I speak for everyone when I say that St. Joseph’s won’t

feel the same without her and that she will be sorely
missed. However, it is such an exciting time for her and her

husband as they become parents for the first time.  We
wish Mrs. Dodd all the very best and we can’t wait to meet

Diddy Dodd!

MRS. DODDMRS. DODD
GOOD LUCK,GOOD LUCK, SchoolSchool

DinnersDinners
I’d like to take this opportunity to
address some parental concerns
regarding the school dinners.  We

follow a set menu, like all the other
schools in Lancashire, and one of the
choices is always a vegetarian option,
so pizza or pasta.  As a school, we do

not get to select what goes on this
menu, but do appreciate your

comments which have been fed back
by myself to the head of catering at

Lancashire County Council this week.



Super 
Scientist

Weekly Award Winners
This Week’s  V.I.P.s

Reception:  Noel
Year 1:  Amelia
Year 2: Stevie
Year 3: Sebastian
Year 4: Seval
Year 5: Derick
Year 6: Sawen

This Week’s  Stars of
the Week

Reception: Navara
Year 1:  Beatriz
Year 2: Alice
Year 3: Sienna
Year 4: Julia
Year 5: Jayson
Year 6: Angel

Reception: 
Year 1: Maxine
Year 2: Charlie
Year 3: Richard
Year 4: Nia
Year 5: Alyssia
Year 6: Ignacy

Weekly Recognitions Miss G’s Staff V.I.P.
Mrs. Dodd97



Attendance Stars

Reception

Year One

Year Two

Year Three

Year Four

Year Five

Year Six TargetTarget
96%96%

92.4%92.4%

82.6%82.6%

86.5%86.5%

92.7%92.7%

82.5%82.5%

85.3%85.3%

76.5%76.5%



Star Readers
Well done to these children who have

completed Booktalks this week.

Evie Yr.4 
Grace Yr.4 

Oscar Yr.4 
Stephanie Yr.4

Jakub Yr.4 

Julia Yr.4 
Victoria Yr.4 



Since football was removed from playtimes and lunchtimes just before Christmas, I
have been so happy to see the children actually using their imaginations and playing
games together! 
 I never used to take a lunch break, but now look forward to my time sat at the
window with a cup of tea watching our children play so beautifully. I’ve been so
impressed by their team spirit, that I thought it should be rewarded, therefore, I will be
selecting a child/children each week who had displayed the St. Joseph’s Team Spirit
and giving them a shout out.

This week I’m giving a St. Joe’s Shout Out to...

Shaya-Leigh for helping the staff tidy the equipment away.

Sawen in Year 6 for being truly awesome at basketball.

Toby in Reception for always playing nicely and being kind to
others.

Team Spirit Award



Can you name 2
ancient civilisations

that our children learn
about in History?

Family Challenge!
Send your answer to

Miss Griffiths on
Class Dojo. Good

luck!

Last Week’s Correct Answers
Reception - No Response
Year 1 - No Response
Year 2 - Nigrone Family
Year 3 - Brown Family
Year 4 - No Response
Year 5 - Hill Family
Year 6 -Flint Family 

These families will
be entered into our

half-termly raffle for
a bumper family

hamper!


